
Bartlett Parent Advisory Council (BPAC)

or Bartlett Parent Network (BPN)

BPAC is a round table where we hear all of the goings on at BHS,
and it is also your chance to ask questions of administration. The
Principal and somemembers of the Admin team are in
attendance. We discuss updates and upcoming pertinent
information, answer questions/concerns.

If you are interested in helping out with BPAC as an organization
(planning upcomingmeetings, etc.,) please contact
bhsparentadvisory@gmail.com; we could always use the help
from parents who would like to get involved.

*NOTE* BPAC is NOT a PTO organization, we do not do fund
raising or ask for volunteers or money, it is simply a chance for
families to interact with BHS administration and give feedback
and get questions answered.
We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting!

Meetings Scheduled for the 2024/2025 Year:
6:30 pm - BHS Library

October 10 March 13
November 14 April 10
December 12 May 8
January 16
February 13
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